
VILLAGE OF WESLEY HILLS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the 

Board of Trustees of the Village of Wesley Hills, at a meeting to be held at the Village 

Hall, 432 Route 306, in the Village of Wesley Hills, on July 11, 2023, at 7:00 P.M., 

concerning a proposed Local Law entitled, “A Local law Amending the Code of the 

Village of Wesley Hills to Revise the Zoning Law in Relation to the Regulation of 

Cabanas”.  

 

At such time and place, all persons interested in the subject matter thereof will be 

heard concerning the same. The full text of such proposed Local law is on file in the 

Village Clerk’s Office and may be reviewed by interested persons during regular business 

hours. 

 

Dated: June 12, 2023 

 Wesley Hills, New York 

 

Camille Guido-Downey  

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Wesley Hills                                             

 


